
March 25 & 26, 2017 
Announcements 

Service 
News & Announcements 

FROM THE HEART FOOD PANTRY featured item for March 
is fruit (fresh or canned)  
 

LOVE THY NEIGHBOR JAR: contributions in March are for 
Kaitlin’s Table, a local suicide prevention group 

Worship 

News & Announcements 

The bulletin for the 8:30am radio worship service and 

the monthly newsletter are available on our website: 

www.trinitylutheranlax.org 

This week at Trinity 
 
SUNDAY, MARCH 26 ~ 4th Sunday in Lent 
8:30a Worship 
6:30p Boy Scouts 
 

MONDAY, MARCH 27 
4-6:30p Kid’s Clothes Closet  
5-6p Monday Meals 
5:30-7:00p From the Heart Food Pantry 
 

TUESDAY, MARCH 28 
9:30a-12:30p Financial Coaching-Susan 
Taylor 608-785-6417 
6:30-7:30p Cub Scouts 
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 29 
6:30p Mid-week Lenten service 
6:45-7:30p Confirmation class 
7p Choir practice 
 

THURSDAY, MARCH 30 
6p Church Council meeting 
 

FRIDAY, MARCH 31  
 

SATURDAY, APRIL 1 
5:30p Worship 

 
 
 

 
 

General Fund: 
In memory of Patricia Bogie, given by 
Todd Engelhart and James & Janice Quinn 

Memorials 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We are looking for volunteers to read scripture les-
sons at the 8:30am Sunday service...please visit 
the church website trinitylutheranlax.org and sign 
up using the link under Needs and Notes, or call 
the church office at 608.782.6200 to get on the 
schedule! 

MID-WEEK LENTEN SERVICES 
This year’s theme for Lent is “Were You There?”.  
Please come to the mid-week Lenten services, 
Wednesdays at 6:30pm to worship and explore that 
question…  



Etc... 
News & Announcements 

 GIVING ENVELOPES 
If you need offering envelopes this year, please register in the Narthex for a new box. 
 
 

GIVING STATEMENTS 
2016 giving statements are available to assist with your tax preparations.  Please request a 
copy by contacting the church office at 608-782-6200 or office@trinitylutheranlax.org.  

  
 

FREE FINANCIAL COACHING 
La Crosse County UW-Extension is sponsoring free financial coaching sessions at Trinity 
every Tuesday from 9:30am to 12:30pm.  Please contact Susan Taylor, AFC at 608.785.6417 
or email: smtaylor@afsc.com for an appointment.  
  
 

SUGAR CREEK BIBLE CAMP 

Trinity is happy to offer tuition assistance to all children of its members who attend Sugar 
Creek Bible Camp in Ferryville, WI. Every child registered for camp will receive a $100 grant! 
Please check out this great opportunity for your child this summer by visiting the website at 
http://wp.sugarcreekbiblecamp.org/.  If you have any questions, please contact the office.  
 
 

MOBILE MEALS 
Mobile Meals is scheduled to make meal deliveries the week of April 9th through 15th.  
Please contact Joanne Thoftne for more information. 

http://wp.sugarcreekbiblecamp.org/

